

MEMORANDUM

TO: Transportation Planning Board FROM: TPB Nominating Committee

Hon. Phil Mendelson, District of Columbia Hon. Ann Wheeler, Prince William County Hon. Patrick Wojahn, City of College Park

SUBJECT: Proposed Slate of Officers for 2021

DATE: December 16, 2020

The Nominating Committee proposes the following slate of candidates to serve as officers of the National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board (TPB) for 2021:

Chair: Hon. Charles Allen, Councilmember, District of Columbia

1st Vice Chair: Hon. Pamela Sebesky, Vice Mayor, City of Manassas, VA

2nd Vice Chair: Hon. Reuben Collins, Commissioner President, Charles County, MD

Election of officers to take place at the TPB meeting on:

WHEN: December 16, 2020

12:00 PM - 2:00 PM

WHERE: Webinar